
 
 
 

Hello ZRA members, 
 
The ZRA Annual Conference Committee is pleased to announce the recipients of the 2024 
ZRA Annual Conference funding opportunities: 
 
First-time presenter scholarship awarded to Katie Buckner, SeaWorld Texas 
 
Financial subsidy awarded to Katie Curran, Clearwater Marine Aquarium 
 
Congratulations to both recipients and thank you to all the participants. We are looking  
forward to seeing everyone in Kansas City!  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Sheri Bradley 
2024 ZRA Annual Conference Program Chairman 


